
 

 

 

 
 
25 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Students in English 11R1 and 11S1 
 
English Classes 11R1 and 11S1 
 
 
I am writing to inform you of some temporary changes we are making to your child's English class which 
we anticipate will last until Easter. Due to teacher illness we have adapted our timetables to enable 
members of the English team to take over all 4 lessons for this half term, rather than your child having 
their lesson covered by a supply teacher who may not be a subject specialist.  
 
We are incredibly aware of the importance of consistency for this year group bearing in mind the face to 
face time lost to lockdowns, and the associated anxiety that some students have been experiencing. 
Students in 11R1 will be taught by Miss Malloy; students in 11S1 will be taught for 3 lessons by Mrs 
Harding, and 1 lesson by myself. This will begin on Monday 28th February. 
 
As you know, year 11 is a revision year, and teachers will be preparing students for their mocks in March, 
and the exams in May/June. The TAG (teacher assessed grade) process will run behind the scenes in case 
this is needed further down the line. Your child will be revising in exactly the same way as they would with 
their original teacher, following the same schemes of learning. Students have been informed of this today. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support for us and the students in this matter, if you have any specific 
questions, please contact me at abellamy@brookvalegroby.com . 
 
Kind regards 
Amanda Bellamy 
Senior Faculty Leader KS3-5 English, Media, Campus Library 
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